
THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

October 3, 1967

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Because of your interest, we are enclosing
a statement sent generally throughout the
Southwest. It was sent to some Congressmen and
Senators, some government agencies, state
governors and state agencies, and some mayors of
cities, universities, and news media.

Sincerely,

Vicente T. Ximenes
Chairman
Inter-Agency Committee on
Mexican American Affairs

Honorable Hector P. Garcia
Representative
United States Mission to the

United Nations
799 United Nations Plaza
New York 17, New York

Enclosure.


